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“For unto you is born this day in the city of David a Savior,

Who is Christ the Lord.

Glory to God in the highest, and on earth peace,

good will toward men.”
Luke 2:11 & 14

December 2010
Dear Friends,

CHRISTMAS – the wonderful time of the year in which our thoughts especially focus on God’s Special Gift to the world of His Son, the Lord Jesus Christ.  
We greatly appreciate each one who has supported our ministry with New Tribes Mission, through their financial gifts and faithful prayers.  Thank you for allowing the Lord to bless us through you.

We are thankful to the Lord for allowing us to continue on in our ministry with New Tribes Mission for another year.  Over and over again this past year we have read of tribal people around the world who have put their trust in Jesus as their Savior – “To the praise of the glory of His grace, through which he hath made us accepted in the Beloved.” Ephesians 1:6. Thank you for praying for tribal people around the world; please keep praying!
We especially thank the Lord for giving us good health (Linda is healing well after her hernia surgery in November), for our dear children, and that Mom and Dad are still able to live in their own home.  Dad and Mom both turned 92 this year, which certainly is a mile-marker!  Jeffrey and Stefanie’s baby is due January 17th – a blessed event that we all are looking forward to.  Sarah, David, and the girls are doing well in Midland, Texas; unfortunately, they are not able to be with us for Christmas this year.  Tim is doing well in the Washington D.C. area.  David still enjoys his job at K&K Electric here in Sanford.
The verses that we would like to leave with you are found in Ephesians 3:20,21:  “Now unto Him who is able to do exceedingly abundantly above all that we ask or think, according to the power that worketh in us.  Unto Him be glory in the church by Christ Jesus throughout all ages, world without end.  Amen.”  Have a wonderful Christmas and a very Happy New Year!
	We did want to mention that Mom (Betty) Christensen went to be with the Lord last month.  We are thankful for the testimony of her life, and for her dearness to all of us through many years.  She’s been a dear “Mom” to us and “Gramma” to all of our children.
	All because of Jesus,
John & Linda McGhee
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